Sherry Sian

From: Sherry Sian

Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2003 9:02 AM

To: Robert Paterson {paterson@snowfield.com)
Subject: Re-send of material re: Information Request

SDC IR fax 8
ieptember 2003.pd..
Robert,

As per your request during our conversation this morning, a copy of the fax sent
yesterday. Please review the attachment, it describes the IR process as one in which any
party may direct gquestions to any cther through the Review Board. If the Board decides
your submission is in conformity, Information Requests may be released afterward.

Please call or e-mail if you have questions.

Regards,
Sherry

Sherry Sian, M.E.Des.

Environmental Assessment Officer

MVEIRB

Box 938, 5102 - 50th Avenue -
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7063

Fax: (807) 766~7074

a-mail: ssian@mveirb.nt.ca



